ALL INDIA INSTITUTE OF SPEECH AND HEARING
PRODUCT DEVELOPMENT CELL

SH/PDC/ 2014-15                                                                                                            05.03.15

Submitted to the Director.
Sub: Design and Development of online catalogue-deputing software engineer-reg.
With reference to the above, the service of a software engineer is essential for developing an online catalogue/platform for the Institute publications. In this regard, the Head, Department of Electronics may kindly be informed to depute Mr. Raghavendra, Software Engineer working with the Department to work on the project for a period of two days a week for one month initially. 

                                                                                                  I/c  Product Development Cell, 
    &
Library and Information Officer

Approved/ Not Approved

Director









ALL INDIA INSTITUTE OF SPEECH AND HEARING
PRODUCT DEVELOPMENT CELL

SH/PDC/2015-16                                                                                                            25.06.15

Submitted to the Director.
Sub: Design and development of online catalogue-deputing software engineer-reg.
Ref: Our request dated 05.03.15
With reference to the above, this is to kindly remind you to inform the Head, Department of Electronics to depute Mr. Raghavendra, Software Engineer to develop an online catalogue/platform for the Institute publications. 

                                                                                                  I/c  Product Development Cell, 
    &
Library and Information Officer











ALL INDIA INSTITUTE OF SPEECH AND HEARING
PRODUCT DEVELOPMENT CELL

SH/PDC/2015-16                                                                                                            12.08.15

Submitted to the Director.
Sub: Deputation of Mr. Raghavendra, Software Engineer-request for extension-reg.
Ref: Approval Letter No. SH/PDC/2015-16  dated   25.06.15

With reference to the above, Mr. Raghavendra, Software Engineer working with the Department of Electronics was deputed to develop online catalogue/platform for the Institute publications for a period of one month in the month of July, 2015 from 4.30 to 5.30 pm. This is to kindly request you to extend the deputation period for another three more months as the work is not yet completed.  

                                                                                                  I/c  Product Development Cell, 
    &
Library and Information Officer


